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Committee, Gubernatorial Nominee, KAWIKA WINTER 
 
Chair Gabbard, Vice-Chair Ruderman, and members of the committee: 
 
The University of Hawai‘i (UH) offers strong support in favor of the appointment of 
Kawika Winter, PhD to the Endangered Species Recovery Committee (ESRC). Dr. 
Winters currently serves as the Reserve Manager for the He‘eia National Estuarine 
Research Reserve on Oʻahu and a faculty member at the the Hawai‘i Institute of Marine 
Biology, University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa. 
 
Dr. Winter is a multidisciplary ecologist who has focused his research and professional 
career on large scale biocultural restoration of social-ecological systems in Hawaiʻi. He 
is recognized as one of the foremost authorities on Hawai‘i’s endangered terrestrial 
ecosystems.  He is a current nongovernmental at-large member on the ESRC and with 
his re-appointment we firmly believe that his expertise and background will continue to 
be an asset for the State of Hawai‘i.  
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